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PROBUS CLUB OF HUNTERS HILL AND DISTRICT 

 

Wearing of Name Badges 
 

PURPOSE:   
To provide guidelines for the wearing of name badges  
 
 

ACTIONS:   
The guidelines are as follows: 
 

Members are expected to wear their name badges to all General Meetings.  Should a 
member badge be lost, it is the responsibility of the member to notify the membership 
officer and request and pay for a replacement badge at the going rate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of General Meeting confirmation of policy:   4th December 2018 

Who to action:        Membership Officer  
 

 


